
From: Debbie Gilbert
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Stop Northern Pass
Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 12:02:23 PM

Debbie Gilbert
P.O.Box 473
Bristol, NH 03222

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

New Hampshire is a beautiful state and one that I am proud to live in.  Hundreds of thousands of
people visit us every year to enjoy our lakes and landscapes.  I vehemently oppose scarring those
landscapes!  Stop Northern Pass!

Sincerely,
Debbie Gilbert
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